From:Carol Ann DesiderioTo:Carol Ann DesiderioSubject:Support for Roosevelt Park

**Date:** Tuesday, March 28, 2023 2:54:33 PM

**From:** Doug Soccer-Danoff < <u>maldensocceru6@gmail.com</u>>

**Sent:** Tuesday, March 28, 2023 1:45 PM

To: Carol Ann Desiderio < CDesiderio @ CITYOFMALDEN.ORG >

**Subject:** Support for Roosevelt Park

Hello Ms. Desiderio,

I understand the matter of funding the renovation of Roosevelt Park will be discussed at tonight's city council meeting.

I wanted to voice my strong support for the project which is so important to the youth in our community. I urge the council to do what is necessary to finally move this project forward.

--

Doug Danoff

120 Glen St. Malden Malden Youth Soccer - President